
 Robinwood Neighborhood Association
Minutes May 8th, 2018

Call to Order, Agenda Review, and Introductions:
• Meeting of the Robinwood Neighborhood Association (RNA) called to order at 7: 04pm.
• Agenda changed to include some new items and approved. 
• New members to introduce: none

Treasurer Report: (Christine Steel): $4 in photocopying leaves $2,381.68.

Review and Approval of Minutes: (Jenne Henderson) April minutes approved. 

Announcements, City and Community Events:
Transportation Advisory Board meeting 5/23/18 will discuss the sidewalk issues. 

Committee and Community Reports:
• Robinwood Station: (Randall Fastabend): FORS received a working agreement from the City to review. 

Bookings continue (garage sale, Pioneer Brass Concert 5/26, Young Magicians 6/16, Handspinners 
6/21-23, RNA Picnic 8/25, OR City high school class of 1958 60 year reunion). 

• Parks and Rec: (Jim for Don Kingsborough): Earth Day was successful. Don’s update and beetle 
memo will be emailed.  

• Community Garden: (Randall for Lisa Clifton): Plants are still for sale. 
• Public Works: (Tony Bracco): No update. 
• Preparedness/MYN: (Jim for Judy Wiechmann): Can RNA lead the way to preparedness for the rest of 

the City? Stay tuned. 

Old Business:
• RNA bylaws revisions: Bylaws being considered for change were distributed. Discussion ensued. 

Motion made to amend bylaws as written. Motion passed.  
• Discussion on “Candidate and Proxies” for upcoming meetings: Discussion deferred to next meeting. 
• Sound System: Jason from Class Tech AV. He demonstrated a system with many versatile and 

functional features while reasonable in cost ($1600 including his time to train). Many thought it worked 
very well and it was reasonably priced. Motion: should we purchase the system presented. Mary made 
a motion and seconded by Elaine. Motion passed with one opposed. 

• RNA and City Stipends: The NA Presidents met, little was accomplished thus far. 

New Business:
• Social Media: looking into using social media to increase attendance. 

Guests of the Association:



• Mr. John Williams, Community Development Director, City of West Linn. Spoke about sidewalks: City 
policy is ‘sidewalks everywhere’ and are required if a new building is erected, the footprint is expanded, 
or if a change increases the use of the street system. Attendees were not in favor of sidewalks and he 
encouraged us to start a conversation about the possibility of changing the policy.  

Adjourned at 8:17 pm. 
Attendees: 17

Robinwood Neighborhood Association Board Members 
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Jenne Henderson, Secretary          Christine Steel, Treasurer 

Sharon Pullmann, Ambassador 
 




